Fifteenth Meeting of the Regional Interagency Working Group on

Information and Communication Technologies UNCC Bangkok

Mr. Xuan Zengpei, Director, IDD, ESCAP

Ms. Eun-Ju Kim, Head, ITU Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific Distinguished Delegates

We have now come to the end of another successful meeting and I would like to thank everyone for their active contribution. Lets us hope that we can now make real progress on the issues before us.

I can assure you that APT will try its best to meet the goals of this meeting and look forward to cooperating with you all in the near future.

Thank you